Snohomish County Indivisible

Greetings,

This is a continuation of my comment at the public hearing January 11. Snohomish County
Indivisible is concerned the draft permit in its current form does not provided the city of Everett a
strong enough mechanism to effectively address this problem. As mentioned at the hearing there
needs to be source monitoring of industrial effluent on an ongoing basis to establish current baseline
and trends; the monitoring frequency stated in the current report is not adequate. Further, target
levels and intervention plans for PBDE reduction must be established with the monitoring data used
to evaluate results and compliance. Thank you for your work on this important issue.



